Office of Hon John Banks CNZM, QSO

Member of Parliament for Epsom

Minister for Regulatory Reform
Minister for Small Business

Associate Minister of Commerce
Associate Minister of Education

11 July 2013

Liam Williams
Fvi-request-991-b09719d6@requests.fyi.orqg.nz

Dear Mr Williams

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your emailed request under Section 12
of the Official Information Act 1982, received on Thursday 11 July 2013,
addressed to the Hon John Banks, Minister for Regulatory Reform, Minister for
Small Business, Associate Minister of Commerce, and Associate Minister of
Education, requesting information on communications with lobbyists.

Your request will be answered in accordance with the requirements of the
Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Clodagh O'Connor-McKenna -
Private Secretary — Research

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone +64 4 817 9999



